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Special Schedule for Extra- Curricular Activities! 

September is another month of 
exciting learning focusing on the body 
and its different parts.  The children 
can learn body parts using various 
songs, games and activities.  These 
basic anatomy lessons teach our 
children how to recognize body parts 
and understand their use.  Kids can 
expect experiments in their science 
classes, fun language games in their 
English and ERW classes and many 
interesting activities that they can do 
in their other classes. 

BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION DATES - Party 30th September. 

 Tran Nam Phong – 24th September 2012 
 Nguyen Nhat Giang – 19th September 2012 
 Hoang Minh Thanh – 29th September 2014 
 Ngo Duc Vinh – 20th September 2014 

       *** Celebrants’ info 

*** As always, we would like to invite the family of the 
September celebrants to join us as we celebrate this special 
occasion.  Please don’t forget to double check everything 
you need to prepare before the party!  

What to prepare:   

(1) Birthday cake for your child. 

(2) One (1) exchange gift for each of the other celebrants 
for the month!   

(3) Five (5) of your child’s photos on or before 25th of 
September. 

FANTASTIC DAY - MID- AUTUMN FESTIVAL! 

Next to TET, the Mid- autumn festival is the second most famous festival in Vietnam and it is a traditional celebration  

for Vietnamese children. 

It is an opportunity for members of the family to be together and share quality family time. The young generation 
expresses their gratitude to the older generation.   

SHIK will be celebrating this festival with performances from our children, a lion dance and games.  We are looking 
forward to share this occasion not only with the children but also with you parents on the 15th of September.  

Please confirm your attendance to this affair not later than the 9th of September.  Thank you! 


